
Art by:  5/6 

Greenwell Point Public School 

 NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                 email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                   4th June, 2018                                              Term 2     Week 6 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last week ended quite spectacularly with a wonderful performance from Kindergarten 
at our whole school assembly. It was also wonderful to see so many parents and   
extended family members attending. The Kindergarten children also left extremely 

happy, sporting their new tennis racquets thanks 
to Mrs Bowman. 
 
Last week we also commenced a clean out of the 
library. Thank you to the dedicated parents for 
volunteering your time to help make our library a 
wonderful place to be. 
 
As of this week the library will be opened on se-

lected days during lunch time. I look forward to having the children visit the library dur-
ing this time. Children who wish to return and borrow books on days other than their 
library day can do so at these times. 
 
Healthy Harold also visited us last week and from all 
accounts the new programs that are on offer were 
well received by children and teachers and were 
very informative. This year the Kindergarten children 
participated in the Body Matters program, Year 1 
and 2 focussed on building friendships, Years 3 and 
4 looked at keeping themselves safe on the internet 
and Years 5 and 6 investigated the dangers of 
smoking. 
 
Finally, 
 
If you have a child or know of anyone wishing to enrol their child at Greenwell Point 
Public School for 2019 please contact the office or have them contact the office as 
soon as possible. We are now taking enrolments. 
 
Have a great week,  
 
Catherine Glennan 
Relieving Principal 
 
P&C NEWS 
P&C Meeting 
The next P&C Meeting will take place this Thursday 7th June, 2018 at 7pm at the 
GREENWELL POINT HOTEL.  All new members welcome. 
 
Chocolate Fundraiser 
Just reminding families that have taken a chocolate box/es to sell for our fundraiser, if 
monies can be returned to the office as soon as you have sold your box.  
 
HEADLICE 
Unfortunately we have had a few cases of head lice reported.  Please check and 
treat your child’s hair if necessary. 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
JUNE 
 
7 P&C Meeting 7pm at 
         Greenwell Point Hotel 
 
18 Book Club due back 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN —Volunteers helping this week are:  Coleen and Susan 
The meal deal for this week will be spaghetti bolognaise and garlic bread, a snack and a popper.  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

           MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM   Friday 8th June,  2018 
 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal consisting of 
spaghetti bolognaise and garlic bread, a snack and a popper for $5.  All students need to provide recess. Jelly cups, 
custard cups & ice blocks are all 50¢ each.  

 

……………………………………                                …………………………… 

Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Sophie H in 2/3/4 turned 10 last Monday 

MERIT AWARDS 

KINDER 
Cale Armstrong—Fantastic participation in soccer 

Evie Pinkard—Superstar performer 
Lukas Potts—Kind and caring friend 

Deagan Hellmann—Brightening our day with his beautiful smile 
Brakx Draper—Fantastic class participation 

1/2 
William Luke-Fendle—Working quickly in mathematics 
Abbie Read—Effort and enthusiasm in writing tasks 

River Ebzery—Effort and progress in reading 
Madison McGee—Progress in spelling 

Mya Ivanovski  - Progress and effort in reading 

2/3/4 
Isaiah Smith—Application and effort in all areas 

Nicholas A—Trying hard in all history lessons 
Michael Sampson—Amazing results in history quiz 

Tahlia Rogers-Segol—A creative and detailed Endeavour pencil sketch 
Taylah Sanders—Application and effort in mathematics 

5/6 
Jack Langford—Great leader and friend 

Sophie Bond—100% attendance and hard work 
Jordan Bakos—Resilience in all areas  

            Cooper Carson—Excellence in numeracy 
           Megan Mank—Improvement in all areas 

SORRY DAY activities and assembly. 


